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Transcript



									[address redacted]

										22/3/39.

Dear Sir

		Your notice of the meeting of 23rd to hand.  Thanks for same, but unfortunately owing to a meeting of Co Board G.A.A. at the same time, I shall not be able to attend.

		Wishing the meeting every success.

					Yours
						Faithfully

						Liam Geraghty
